
 

 

STAFF REPORT 
 
To:  Coastside County Water District Board of Directors 
 
From:   Mary Rogren, Assistant General Manager 
 
Agenda: February 12, 2019 
 
Report 
Date:  February 9, 2019 
 
Subject: Assistant General Manager’s Report 
 
 
Recommendation:  none 
 
Background:     
 
Monthly Billing – Coming in 2019! 
 
Given updates to our utility billing system in recent years, we are now ready to 
launch monthly billing for our residential customers.    (Note that most of our 
commercial customers are already on monthly billing.) 
 
Initially, and as a pilot, we will launch monthly billing with our Ocean Colony 
customers.   At the end of March, Ocean Colony customers will receive their first 
one-month bill.   At the end of April, Clipper Ridge customers will receive their 
first one-month bill. 
 
In the fall, 2019, all other customers will transition to monthly billing.  
 
Cathleen Brennan is organizing an outreach campaign to notify our customers of 
the change to monthly billing.   We are hopeful that the transition is well-
received by our customers as many have voiced their preference for monthly 
bills over the years. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 




